
7 POLICE WARD UPDATE 

 Councillors Diane Calder and Janet Campbell left the meeting during 

consideration of this item and did not participate in the remaining items of 

business. 

 The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 

by Police Scotland providing an update on performance, activities and 

issues across the Ward for the period up to 31 December 2020. 

 Members of the public were encouraged to call 101 if they became aware 

of antisocial behaviour. It was also noted that Police were working with 

the community to limit antisocial behaviour especially as lockdown 

conditions were being eased. 

 It was recommended that the committee note the contents of the report. 

 Decision 

 To note the terms of the report. 

 


